February 7, 2005
College Resources Committee
Attendance: Agee, Bare, Edmonds, Gustafson, Meyer, Morgan, West 

The College Resources Committee met on January 21, 26 and February 4, 2005 to discuss a variety of space issues. Associate Dean Edmonds made the following recommendations. Actions of the Dean are so noted below. 

1.  Dr. Kathy Wolf move her faculty office from 06A Anderson to 303 Anderson with the understanding that after July 1, 2005, the latter space may be shared with other staff. APPROVED (Note: This alters my decision of 10/22/04).
2.  Ms. Carol Green remain in the space she presently occupies in Bloedel Hall. She will also continue to operate out of the Natural Resources Library. The Committee was unable to find suitable space in CFR as requested. As remodeling plans of the FRL become more certain, we will need to revisit this issue again. APPROVED
3.  Suitable office and lab space could not be found for WSU faculty member Dr. Dean Glawe who wishes to relocate to CFR.  Although space was found in Winkenwerder Hall, it was not deemed satisfactory to Dr. Glawe. Dr. Glawe's space request will be placed on hold. ON HOLD
4.  Visiting Taiwan scientist Dr. Ping-Cheng Hsieh move his office from 017 Winkenwerder to 238 Bloedel (Dr. Susan Bolton’s lab). APPROVED
5.  104 Winkenwerder will become the administrative home for the Faculty Chair and support staff. The new faculty administrator (Ms. Naomi Wilson) will be located in 104A Winkenwerder. Mark Vande Kamp will move his office from 104A Winkenwerder to 017 Winkenwerder. Dr Jim Agee will move his office from 104B Winkenwerder to 332 Bloedel.  Dr Rick Gustafson will move his office from 332 Bloedel to 104B Winkenwerder. Henceforth, 104B will be reserved as the Faculty Chair’s office. APPROVED
6.  Dr. Joe Roos is assigned 228 Anderson. Dr Roos is a research associate working with CINTRAFOR. In addition, he has paid teaching assignments in both winter and spring quarters of 2005. He will occupy his office in Anderson 228 at least through June 30, 2005 at which time an assessment will be made regarding more permanent space. APPROVED
8. The Committee discussed moving the CFR IT lab from 311 Bloedel to 156 Bloedel as well as assigning offices in 156A and B to CFR IT. The TA space (currently 156 Bloedel) could be moved to 311 Bloedel.  It is recommended that this plan be put on hold pending further discussion with the affected parties. ON HOLD
